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NRC REGION IV TO HOLD PUBLIC WORKSHOP
TO DISCUSS NEW REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROCESS

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will conduct a one-day, public workshop in
Arlington, Texas, to discuss the progress, challenges and successes of the new reactor oversight
process, which it implemented earlier this year.

The workshop will be held from 8 a.m. - 5 p.m. on Wednesday, November 15, at the Arlington
Hilton Hotel, 2401 E. Lamar Blvd., Arlington, Texas. The public is invited to attend and participate.
To register, contact Grant Larkin by e-mail@FL1@nrc.govwor by telephone at 817-276-6532. NRC
Regional Administrator Ellis W. Merschoff and other NRC staff from Region IV will participate.
Frank Miraglia, NRC Deputy Executive Director for Regulatory Programs, from NRC headquarters in
Rockville, Maryland, will make closing remarks.

The workshop is being conducted to provide for candid discussions of the successes and
challenges that have been experienced with the new reactor oversight process. This will be
accomplished via panel discussions in the areas of the significance determination process, inspection
reports and inspection impact, performance indicators, and assessment and enforcement processes.

The NRC implemented its new reactor oversight process at all of the nation’s operating nuclear
reactors in April. The new process revamps the inspection, assessment and enforcement programs for
commercial nuclear power plants. The revamped programs are designed to make the NRC more
effective and efficient as the nation’s regulator of nuclear power safety.

For more information about the new reactor oversight process, go to
www.nrcgov/NRR/OVERSIGHT/index.htndn the NRC’s website.
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